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Federal Employees’ Group Life Insurance (FEGLI) Program; 

Premium Changes and Open Season 

 

The Office of Personnel Management (OPM) is announcing an upcoming FEGLI 

Open Season and changes in premium rates for certain Federal Employees’ Group 

Insurance (FEGLI) categories in accordance with sections 870.401(a)(2) and 

870.420(a)(3) of Title 5 of the Code of Federal Regulations.   

 

The FEGLI Open Season will be held from September 1, 2016 through 

September 30, 2016.  The effective date for employees in an active pay status 

who make the FEGLI Open Season election will be delayed one full year to 

October 1, 2017, subject to FEGLI law and regulation, including applicable pay 

and duty status requirements. 

 

The changes to premium rates for Option A (most age bands), Option B (most age 

bands), Option C (most age bands), and Post-Retirement Basic Insurance will be 

effective the first pay period beginning on or after January 1, 2016.  Premium rates 

for Basic Employee insurance will not change at this time. 

 

The new FEGLI premium rates for Option A, Option B, Option C, and Post-

Retirement Basic Insurance will be posted on the FEGLI Website: 

www.opm.gov/insure/life.  

 

For additional questions and concerns, contact the Benefits & Entitlements 

Branch at: dodhra.mc-alex.dcpas.mbx.benefits-contacts@mail.mil   

Main Number: (703) 882-5197/DSN Number: 381-5197 

4800 Mark Center Drive, Suite 05G21 

Alexandria, VA 22350-1100  
 

Questions?   
Contact: dodhra.mc-alex.dcpas.mbx.benefits-

contacts@mail.mil 
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